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Lanebury Announces Change of Auditor 
 

September 7, 2017 – Vancouver, British Columbia – Lanebury Growth Capital Ltd. (“Lanebury” or the 
“Company”) announces that it has changed its auditor. Effective August 23, 2017 DeVisser Gray LLP 
("DeVisser"), (the "Former Auditor") was terminated and MNP LLP (the "Successor Auditor") was 
appointed.  
 
The resignation of DeVisser Gray LLP and the appointment of MNP LLP have been approved by the 
Company’s Board of Directors. 
 
None of the reports of DeVisser Gray LLP on any of the Company’s financial statements relating to the 
“relevant period” (as such term is defined in section 4.11(1) of NI 51-102) expressed a modified opinion. 
 
There has not been a “reportable event” (as such term is defined in section 4.11(1) of NI 51-102), which 
occurred in connection with the audit of the financial years ended June 30, 2015, and June 30, 2016, or 
for any period subsequent thereto. 
 
About Lanebury Growth Capital Ltd. 
Lanebury is an investment company with an investment strategy focused on building a portfolio of high-
quality investments in technology start-ups. The Company targets investments, for the most part, that 
have a monthly revenue model and can be scaled easily using internet and mobile technologies. 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
Lance Tracey 
Chief Executive Officer and Director 
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture 
Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this news release. 

 


